
From: Kevin Twohig <kjtwohigml@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, September 17, 2021 4:45 AM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov>; Bumbalov, Stoyan (DES) <stoyan.bumbalov@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: Energy choices 

 

External Email 

WSBCC: I am writing 
to ask that 
you not limit 
my 
Companies 
options for 
heating our 
large 
facilities. 

We don’t want 
to eliminate a 
perfectly good 
system and 
replace it with 
one that 
requires 
extensive and 
expensive 
modifications. 

At minimum I 
would request a 
five year plan 
prior to any 
implementation. 

Thank you for 
your 
consideration. 

KT 

 

 
--  
KT 
 


